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Every Tuesday and Wednesday this summer our Japanese CIG missionaries have spent the day 
witnessing on the UNLV campus. UNLV is a key location for their witnessing activities because educated 
young people in Las Vegas gather there and because CARP has been active there for several years. 
 
The missionaries’ goal is to meet promising university students and guide them to join CARP. When they 
meet such students, they bring them to the CARP center-- across the street from the Student Union-- and 
show them CARP’s witnessing power point. They then read the “Introduction to theDivine Principle” and 
have a discussion together with the guests. Afterwards they invite their guests to continue to study 
the Divine Principle with them, one-on-one and to return for future activities at the CARP Center. 
 

 
 
When the Fall semester begins, the missionaries will witness together with the returning CARP Las 
Vegas members. They look forward to that and are very hopeful that it will be a very successful semester. 
As one of the missionaries put it “Because we believe when such youth members unite and work together 
for True Parents, the amazing results will come.” 
 
Recently True Mother emphasized to young Unificationists that they should be united with her with 
absolute faith, absolute love and absolute obedience. And she directly suggested that the Japanese CIG 
missionaries and CARP Las Vegas members should work together in unity, centered on God’s love.  The 
missionaries feel that True Mother will be really interested in their efforts and their witnessing results as 
they go forward to 2020.  So, in the upcoming semester, our CIG Japanese missionaries are determined to 
work with CARP Las Vegas members and together display youth power for witnessing!!  


